
FAFSA Completion Night 

At 

Neshaminy High school 

You are invited to attend NHS’s FAFSA Completion Night on Wednesday, February 5, from 6pm – 8pm, 
in the Neshaminy High School Library. This is the perfect time to get help with the financial aid process 
if you have a 12th grade student attending college next year. If you would like to attend, please click the 
link below to sign up.  

Register At: https://forms.gle/SY3ogrudTahQs3c78 

Once you have completed the registration you will need to get a Federal Student AID (FSA) ID. The FSA 
ID is a username and password that you will use to log in to certain US Dept of Education websites and 
will also be used to electronically sign the FAFSA once you have it completed. You will need to have this 
ID number before you attend the FAFSA Night on February 5.  

 To create at FSA ID go to https://fsaid.ed.gov/

 Both the student and any parent who will be electronically signing the FAFSA will need their
own separate FSA ID.

 Please note it takes 3-5 days to receive your FSA ID once you sign up for one.

 If you encounter difficulty obtaining your FSA ID please call 1-800-4 FED-AID for assistance.

On February 5, you will need to bring with you the following items: 

 Social Security Number

 Driver’s License Number/State ID Card

 Alien Registration Number, if you are not a US Citizen

 Your tax forms, and your W-2 for the 2017 and 2018 calendar year

 Records of any other untaxed income, including worker’s compensation, child support-
received and paid, payments to tax deferred pension and savings plan, etc.

 Your current bank statements and records of stocks, bonds and other investments

If you are a Dependent Student, you will also need: 

 Your parent’s Parents Social Security number

 Your parent’s income and financial records (as listed above)

Please remember to register for the event and create a FSA pin beforehand. Also, please note this 
event is only for families of 12 grade students who are attending college next year and have not yet 
completed the FAFSA. If you have any questions, feel free to email either Traci Hindle 
(thindle@neshaminy.org) or Christina Savage (csavage@neshaminy.org) and/or call the guidance 
office at 215.809.6101 
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